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Portlan
Maine

fes, Google's good here Ann Machado <amachado@portlandmaine.gov>

Partial Reimbursement on Permit #2016-02141

Ann Machado <amachado@portlandmaine.gov> Mon, Sep 26, 2016 at 1:03 PM
To: Desiree Kelly <dmk@portlandmaine.gov>
Cc: Michael Russell <mar@portlandmaine.gov>

Desiree -

| talked to Mlke Russell about this and he said that he was fine with the reimbursement of $80 for an outdoor seating
permit. It was a renewal permit for outside seating at 171 Cumberland Ave., for Ten Ten Pie. Marcos Miller paid $160 for
80 sf of outside seating area like last year but when Chuck went out the site he asked that the area be reduced to 40 sf
which would be an $80 fee.

Marcos sent an email requesting to be reimbursed the amount that he overpaid which would be $80. | have attached his
email and the invoice. Although his email states that the cost is reduced by $40, it should be $80.

He asked that the check be made out to Ten Ten Pie, LLC and mailed to 171 Cumberland Avenue, Portland, 04101
If you have any questions please talk to Mlke.

Thanks.

Ann

Ann Machado

Zoning Administrator

Permitting and Inspections Department
City of Portland, Maine

(207) 874-8709

2 attachments

-D email requesting a refund.pdf
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ﬂ Invoice.pdf
14K
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